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Comments: I thoroughly enjoy discovering the boundless beauty of the Rio Grande National Forest. However, I'm

concerned with the amount of over-the-snow machine access you are allowing in the travel management plan. I

don't believe that noise pollution has been fully considered when deciding to allow over-the-snow machines

throughout the forest. This not only adversely affects all other forest users within miles of a single over-the-snow

machine, but it also negatively affects wildlife that depend on this forest for their survival. I think over-the-snow

machines should have limited access to the forest to allow peaceful solace for other users and wildlife. 


